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TO OUR VALUED SUPPLIERS, SPONSORS & FUTURE SPONSORS 
THE 2016 ITKD NATIONALS & OCEANIA INVITATIONAL 

 
NOTICE TO MERCHANDISE  
 
and 
 
INVITATION TO TENDER for exclusive 2016 “official” merchandise rights 
 
 31 January 2016 
 
Dear Directors, 
 
The 2016 Nationals will be held at the QEYC, 11

th
 Avenue, Tauranga on the weekend of July 

9
TH

 and 10
th
.  This will be an invitational Oceania event as well where our sister organisations 

from Australia, the Cook Islands, and Papua New Guinea will also be invited. 
 
We are hoping to have between 300-400 competitors.  In 2014 there were 329 competitors. 
 
General Merchandising Stands 
For 2016 we have priced our merchandising stalls at $400 inclusive of GST for the weekend.  
If you would like to confirm your presence at the 2016 Nationals as a general stall holder 
please email confirmation to the organising committee by 15 May 2016. 
 
Exclusive merchandising rights 
We invite all our valued suppliers and partners of iTKD NZ to tender for the exclusive rights to 
use the 2016 Nationals logo and a licensed use of the iTKD logo to merchandise at the 2016 
tournament.   We include the rights to sell the “official” tournament t-shirt in this 
merchandising deal.  The organising committee will suggest and approve the official t-shirt 
design which will be licenced to the successful merchandiser to sell. 
 
Please include a list of possible merchandise you would like to sell, including examples and 
mock ups.  You are free to use your creativity and own designers to come up with your own 
layouts using our official 2016 logos.   
 
Please contact me with expressions of interest where the Committee will be able to share the 
official design templates and discuss tender guidelines with you. 
 
Please tender any amounts inclusive of GST. 
 
Please have expressions of interest in by 31 March 2016 to the Christine Young-Jasberg. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of iTKD in New Zealand. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Master JAMES RIMMER 
And 
Mrs CHRISTINE YOUNG-JASBERG 
2016 NATIONALS ORGANISING COMMITTEE 
 


